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Announcing New Website – and More! 
By Pamela A. Lee 

 
Mickaboo is transitioning its website to newer technology.  The 
new website will be more easily used on devices like 
smartphones and tablets. 
 
During this transition, we will be reorganizing our website to 
make information easier to find. Webpages central to our 
mission – those highlighting our birds, the adoption process, 
and our free bird care classes – will continue to be front and 

center.  And we’re adding new features – like a calendar showing all our public events.  
 
Speaking of events – Pasta Pomodoro at San Jose’s Camden Park will be hosting a fundraiser 
for Mickaboo!  Pasta Pomodoro will donate 20% of the food and drink bill for Mickaboo guests 
attending lunch or dinner, or taking out their meals, on a specific day . Guests will need to show a 
special flyer to make their meal eligible.  We will announce the details on our calendar – feel free 
to email pr@mickaboo.org if you’d like the details by email! 
 
Take a peek at our new site! 
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http://www.mickaboo.org/see-our-birds
http://www.mickaboo.org/how-adopt
http://www.mickaboo.org/upcoming-classes
http://www.mickaboo.org/calendar-node-field-start-date
http://www.pastapomodoro.com/locations/18
http://www.mickaboo.org/calendar-node-field-start-date
mailto:pr@mickaboo.org
http://www.mickaboo.org/

